
 

COVID-19 update 
The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
22 June 2020 
 
AGILE WEEK – GREEN TEAM 

 
COVID-Safe Site Plan approved 

  

On Friday State Library’s COVID-Safe Site Plan was approved by Queensland Health.  
 

We are progressing with preparation work and a COVID-Safe Site Plan for Stage 3 
reopening of additional spaces to commence on 11 July.  
 
 

Chit chat with the CEO 
 
Join me on Wednesday 24 June 12.30-1pm for Chit Chat with the CEO.   
You are welcome to join the zoom call and ask me about anything. Hopefully I will have 
a ready response - if not, I can follow up for you.  

  
Zoom Meeting  
https://zoom.us/j/98071549671?pwd=UDlUbXNuT1FnOE9RZGpZV1VVNS9qZz09 

 
ID: 980 7154 9671 
Password: 997520 

  
Vicki 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.slq.qld.gov.au/sites/default/files/SLQ%20COVIDSafe%20Site%20Plan%20V6.1-QH%20Approved%2019-06-2020.pdf
https://zoom.us/j/98071549671?pwd=UDlUbXNuT1FnOE9RZGpZV1VVNS9qZz09

